COPY.
Eloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Ref: AD/A/M. 5402. 9th October, 1930.

pear Sir,

%ith reference to your letter of the 3rd instant
end to your previous communication of the 17th ultimo, respectin
the question raised in reference to the survey held on the
steamer "ORITA" by the society's surveyors atb Liverpool in
September 1929, 1 now beg to say that upon enquiry being made
of the Surveyor who carried out the examination, he states that
he examined Ho«5 double bottom tank internally and found the
tank in good condition. He adds, however, that the tank weo
not submitted for exemination under test at that time.

1 am; Dear 8ir,

Yours falthfully,
Secretary.

The Clerk to the Committee,
LLOYD'S,
Eﬁc.si
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